Georgia Athletic Coaches Association

R. L. DOYAL, President
H. E. McNABB, Vice President



DWIGHT KEITH, Secretary & Treasurer

888 BOULEVARD, N. E.

ATLANTA, GEORGIA

751 Park Drive

November 5, 1938.

Coach Forrest C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Coach Allen:

We have your letter of November 1st. We are delighted to learn that you will be available and hope you can come on terms that we can afford. We just organized our association last year and cannot afford to pay as much as we would like to. Last year all the coaches donated their services to help us get started. We can do better for them this year.

We can pay you \$100.00 in addition to transportation from Lawrence to Atlanta and return, and your hotel room and meals while here. The clinic will last one week. The exact date has not been set, but it will be about the last week of August.

I don't know just what you would personally realize from it, but your coming here would result in a large sale of your books. We could advertise it as the official text book for the work in basketball. We had about a hundred in attendance last year. I believe we will have double that number next summer.

I hope these terms are acceptable to you, and that we will have the pleasure of having you with us.

very sincerely yours,

Dwight Keith, Secretary.